
 

 April Update 
April 3, 2023 

Subject: The Medical University of South Carolina Go-Live - Monday, April 3, 2023 (Human 

Resources Reporting Only) 

Audience: AST Leads, HR Directors 

 

The SCEIS team is pleased to announce that the Medical University of South Carolina (MUSC - 

H510) is now live in the system for human resources reporting data.   

 

Agencies that hire MUSC employees should follow the same procedures they currently use for 

hiring employees from other SCEIS agencies. This go-live will also give the Division of State 

Human Resources (DSHR) access to data from MUSC via SCEIS. 

 

If you have questions, contact the SCEIS Help Desk at 803-896-0001 and select option 2 for 
SCEIS issues or visit https://sceis.sc.gov/requests. 
 
Thank you, 
The SCEIS Team 
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